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IMPORTANT DRIVEWAY NOTIFICATION 
U.S. 1 (S.R. 5) at S.R. A1A/PGA Boulevard 

Drainage Improvement Project 
Financial Identification Number:  415852-1-52-01 

 
Beginning on Monday, February 9, 2009, the contractor will begin installing Phase One drainage 
pipe along S.R. A1A/ PGA Boulevard (Jack Nicklaus Drive). In order to perform this work safely, 
it will be necessary to close driveways temporarily at Hidden Key, Oakbrook Square delivery 
access and Oakbrook Square’s west entrance off S.R. A1A/ PGA Boulevard. Closures are 
scheduled as follows: (Please note that this schedule is tentative and is subject to change due 
to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.) 
 
Hidden Key Community - 8 a.m. until 6 p.m., Monday, February 9 and Tuesday, February 10, 
2009.  One lane will remain open at all times.  Flaggers will be on-site to assist motorists 
entering and exiting the community.  Two-way traffic will be restored during non-working hours. 
 
Oakbrook Square delivery access – 6 p.m. until 7 a.m., Sunday, February 15 and Monday, 
February 16, 2009.  This driveway will be closed to all traffic. Motorists are being asked to use 
the Oakbrook Square entrances off S.R. A1A/ PGA Boulevard or U.S. 1.  This driveway will be 
reopened during non-working hours. 
 
Oakbrook Square, west entrance off S.R. A1A/ PGA Boulevard – 6 p.m. until 7 a.m., 
Tuesday, February 17 and Wednesday, February 18, 2009.  This driveway will be closed to all 
traffic. Motorists are being asked to use the Oakbrook Square entrances off S.R. A1A/ PGA 
Boulevard or U.S. 1.  The driveway will reopen during non-working hours. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and support as we perform this work. For more 
information on this project or any of the I-95 HOV Expansion Projects, please contact Alicia De 
Fago, Public Information Officer, at 561-718-4709 or via email 95info@pbfdot.com. You may 
also visit the public information field office, located at 11641 Kew Gardens Avenue, Suite 101, in 
Palm Beach Gardens, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. until 5 p.m.  
 
Please visit the project Web site: www.pbfdot.com/95Expansion for the latest lane closure 
information, project updates and maps with project phasing. 
 


